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Hello Angela,
I'm assuming this email is going to Hamilton city clerk's office .
I'm writing in regards to the city's intention of video taping and KEEPING subcommittee
meeting for viewing 
in perpetuity. 
As a Housing and Homeless committee member , I do not want personal information or my
likeness on the internet forever 
nor on cable 14. 
I feel that information on line is not safe and no entity can guarantee me that it will be safe.
As such, the most I'm willing to do, because of covid19, is streaming the meetings in real time.

Regards 
Thomas Mobley 
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